
From: Bill Dinkin
To: Thompson, Daniel W. - PDR
Cc: sharway35@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: 3508 E. Broad St
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 11:28:38 AM

Dear Mr. Thompson,

I am writing on behalf of the Church Hill Association to inform you that at our
meeting on Tuesday October 20, 2015, the membership was unanimous in its
support for Ms. Wayne's Special Use Permit Application. Please let me know if there
is a particular person other than you to whom this information should be forwarded.
Otherwise, I would greatly appreciate your assistance in communicating the Church
Hill Association's position to the Planning Commission and City Council.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Bill Dinkin
Vice President
Church Hill Association

On Fri, Sep 18, 2015 at 8:43 AM, Thompson, Daniel W. - PDR
<Daniel.Thompson@richmondgov.com> wrote:

Hi Bill,

 

I wanted to pass along an SUP application for 3508 E. Broad Street. I sent out this
information in July but it sounds like maybe it didn't land in the right location. So,
here is the application and materials, and I'd be happy to receive any feedback
CHA may have in regards.

 

Thanks

 

Daniel "Willy" Thompson, AICP

Senior Planner

(804) 646-5734

City of Richmond

Department of Planning and Development Review
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-- 
William J. Dinkin
Stone, Cardwell & Dinkin, PLC
101 Shockoe Slip, Suite K
Richmond, VA 23219
(804) 359-0000 office
(804) 306-8879 cell
(804) 257-5555 fax
www.scdlawyers.com

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail with a copy
to bill.dinkin@gmail.com  and delete this e-mail and all copies and attachments.
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